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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: GSW Hotel Project
Date: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 1:01:27 PM
Attachments: GSW_HotelProject.pdf

Hello Supervisors,
 
Please find the attached regarding Items 31 and 32, File Nos. 200632 and 200575, on the agenda
today for the Board of Supervisors meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Jackie Hickey
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Direct: (415) 554-7701
jacqueline.hickey@sfgov.org| www.sfbos.org
 

From: Jenny Houser <jenny@bryrstudio.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2020 8:16 AM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: GSW Hotel Project
 

 

To Whom it May Concern,
 
Please find my letter in support of the GSW Hotel Project, items 31-32 on the agenda today, 7/21.
 
Many thanks,
Jenny
 
--
Jenny Houser
Bryr Studio
2331 3rd Street
San Francisco, CA 94107
c: 603-568-6584
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Jennifer Houser 
Bryr Studio 


2331 3rd Street 
San Francisco, CA 94107 


 
  


08 May 2020 
  
Commission on Community Investment and Infrastructure 
One S. Van Ness Avenue, 5​th​ Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
Re:  Golden State Warriors Hotel Mixed-Use Project 
  
 
Chair Bustos and Members of the Commission on Community Investment and Infrastructure, 
  
I am writing to express my support for the Golden State Warriors’ proposed hotel mixed-use project at 
Blocks 29-32 in Mission Bay. 
  
As a small business manager in the Dogpatch, I believe this project and its proposed uses are much 
needed in our neighborhood, where hotels and hospitality amenities are currently lacking. This proposed 
project will also complement the existing activities at Chase Center and help to create additional public 
activation and retail opportunities that will benefit our neighborhood. 
  
Since the opening of Chase Center in September, I have been impressed with the ongoing operations 
and the Warriors’ collaboration and communications with the surrounding community. I know they will 
uphold the same process and standards as the hotel project moves forward. 
  
Our business, as most on the 3rd Street corridor, is directly impacted by the events and activations at the 
Chase Center. I’m excited to collaborate with GSW leadership to encourage and share all that Dogpatch 
has to offer with guests and residents of the hotel project. 
  
I hope you will support this item. Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
 


 
Jennifer Houser 
Bryr Studio 
  
cc:  
Office of Community Investment and Infrastructure (OCII) 
San Francisco Planning Commission 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
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